
 
 

 

Newsletter  

Friday 11th March 2022 

 

School Diary 

Monday 14th – Friday 18th March   

Week A 

 

Date(s) Event(s) 

Monday 14th March 

Year 10 ETF Careers 
Sessions 

Y11 Hospitality & Catering 
Mock Practical Exam 

Tuesday 15th March 

Year 7 Sustainability Day 

Y11 Hospitality & Catering 
Mock Practical Exam 

Faraday Y11 Transition 
Meetings 3.30-6.30pm 

Chess Club 3.10-4pm C07 

Year 7 Virtual Parents’ 
Evening 4pm 

KS3 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Wednesday 16th March Year 11 Mock Exams 



 
 

Liverpool University 
Computer Science Taster 
Day 

Grenfell Y11 Transition 
Meetings 2.30-5.30pm 

Thursday 17th March 

Year 11 Mock Exams 

Ruskin Y11 Transition 
Meetings 3-6pm 

KS4 Text to Film Club 
3.10-4pm AX7 

Friday 18th march 

Year 11 Mock Exams 

STE@M Event St George’s 
Primary School 

 

News 

Year 11 Mock Examinations 
These take place Wednesday to Friday next week 
with boys being expected in school only when they 
have an examination on those three days. Normal 
timetable for Year 11 resumes on Monday 21st 
March. 
On Monday and Tuesday, Year 11 boys will be doing a 
mock practical as part of their Hospitality & Catering 
course. The real practical assessment will take place 
on 29th March. 
 

  



 
 

Year 11 Transition 
Mrs Danher is again offering parents of students in 
Year 11 the opportunity to come into school to 
discuss their son’s plans for his post 16 education. 
Next week these sessions will be held as below: 
Faraday Tuesday 15th March 3.30-6.30pm 
Grenfell Wednesday 16th March 2.30-5.30pm 
Ruskin Thursday 17th March 3-6pm 
Please contact her via email 
sixthform@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk or ring the school 
office and ask for Mrs Brunton to arrange an 
appointment. 
 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening 
All parents of boys in Year 7 should have received an 
invite to this virtual event on Tuesday. If you have not 
received an invite, please email 
datateam@mosslands.wirral.sch.uk. 
 

  



 
 

Competition Winner 
Click on the link below to read about Year 7 student 
Larry Marsh who entered his story in a nationwide 
writing competition along with 1200 other students 
across the country and was selected as North West 
winner, a fantastic achievement. Larry’s story will be 
published in a book alongside those of the other 
winners. https://www.educatemagazine.com/wirral-
pupil/ 
 

 
 

Year 7-10 Tuition Program 
All students who have received letters about the 
school tuition program and replied have been invited 
to a group on Google Classroom. Could you please 
direct your son to accept this invite so that he can 
start the tuition next week? On this Google 
Classroom group, there will be information specific to 
your son about what time the tuition starts and 
where it will take place. If there are any questions, 

https://www.educatemagazine.com/wirral-pupil/
https://www.educatemagazine.com/wirral-pupil/


 
 

please ask your son to speak to Mr Baas in A13 or 
email the school FAO Mr Baas.  
 

Library 
In honour of Women's History Month, we are 
recognising the incredible voices and stories of 
women. Here are a few books by female authors that 
explore and celebrate the history of women, the 
female voice and identity or simply tell a compelling 
story.  I am Malala by Malala Yousafzai, Throne of 
Glass by Sarah J. Maas, I am Not a Number by Lisa 
Heathfield, The Enigma Game by Elizabeth Wein 
and Smith: Ultimate Football Heroes by Charlotte 
Browne. All of these books are available in the library 
now! 
 
Over the next couple of weeks, a list of overdue 
library books will be handed to tutor groups to help 
remind your son of any books he may have had out 
for a while.  Please could you encourage him to 
return any late library books as soon as possible. 
Thank you! 
 
Keep up to date with the latest library events, book 
recommendations and much more by following us on 
Instagram @library_mosslands. 
 

  



 
 

STE@M 
Year 7 will be off timetable on Tuesday 15th March for 
a special event celebrating British Science Week. The 
theme this year is growth so we will be learning how 
to grow our own food, where food comes from and 
how to make food production more sustainable for 
the future. The day is entitled Field to Fork and 
Beyond. We look forward to an exciting day of 
science and agriculture on Tuesday.   
 
On Wednesday, a group of boys from Year 9 will be 
visiting Liverpool University’s Computer Science 
Department on a Computer Science Taster Day. 
Subjects covered during the visit will 
include password cracking, drone and robot 
programming and cryptography.  
 

On Friday, staff and students will be visiting St 
George’s Primary School to take part in workshops on 
the concept of growth.  

ON TRACK 
British Science Week. 
 

Year 9 Immunisations 
These will be held on Monday 28th March. The letter 
with instructions on how to register your son for 
these vaccinations was sent out last week and can 
also be found on our website. 
 



 
 

Year 11 Support 
Year 11 support sessions are available after school. 
Please see the timetable sent out each week with the 
newsletter. 
Revision guides are available to buy at school for 
maths both GCSE and A level. They are available to 
buy on ParentPay or by cash at the school office at a 
substantial discount.  
 

Art Department 
You can follow us on Instagram at mosslands_art to 
see some fabulous examples of the work produced by 
our students. 
 

Fundraising for Mosslands 
Don’t forget to order your online shopping through 
"Easyfundraising.com" to help raise money for 
school.  
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